Ruggie Framework and Guiding Principles Workshop report released

The report from the workshop on Business and Human Rights - Putting the Ruggie-Framework and the
Guiding Principles into Practice - held by CSR Europe and econsense on April 15 in Berlin - is now
available. The report highlights the practices of 10 companies around developing a human rights policy,
conducting due diligence, dealing with complaints and addressing human rights along the supply chain.
To read the full Report, please click here.

The workshop was part of CSR Europe’s Business and Human Rights project. For more information
contact Mariya Stoyanova
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